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July 9, 2021

Dear Authentications Customers:

Effective, July 15, 2021, the authentications processing fee will increase to $20,
per document for all services, including rejections and requests that are not ready
to be processed by our office.

If you should have questions, regarding this matter, please contact our office at
202-485-8000.

Thank you,

Office of Authentications



